
BP Claims PSA Available

The Alabama Attorney General's Office has produced a :30 PSA for radio and TV concerning the recent 
court ruling on eligibility for claims resulting from the 2010 oil spill.

Attorney General Luther Strange is requesting broadcasters' assitance in informing Alabamians about 
the claims opportunity. BP has agreed that Albama businesses and organizations may be eligible for 
payment even if they are not located on the Gulf. The PSA explains how businesses and organizations 
can apply for claims.

Download :30 RADIO PSA 

:30 TV Spot is available in .MPG, .AVI and .MOV formats in the 'BP Claims PSA' folder on the 
ABA FTP site:

host:  ftp.al-ba.com
user:  al-ba
pwd:  al-ba1

http://al-ba.com/Audio/BP%20Claims%20PSA%2030.mp4
ftp://ftp.al-ba.com/

